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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 
Transmissora Aliança de Energia Elétrica S.A. (B3: TAEE3, TAEE4 and TAEE11) (“Taesa” 
or “Company”) informs its shareholders, the market in general and other interested 
parties that State Secretariat for the Environment and Infrastructure (“SEMA”) granted 
the Preliminary License (“LP”) for Santa Luzia III Substation, referring to the concession 
facilities referring to the facilities for the Tangará Transmissora de Energia Elétrica S.A. 
(“Tangará”). 
 
Tangará is a project referring to lot 3 of transmission auction nº 02/2022, held in 
December 2022, 100% controlled by Taesa. Tangará has a total RAP of R$104.7 million 
for the 2023-2024 cycle and an ANEEL Capex of R$1,117 million. The project is located 
in the states of Maranhão and Pará, with approximately 279 km of transmission lines, 
72 km of which are double circuit. The deadline stipulated by ANEEL for energizing 
Tangará is March 2028. 
 

  

 



 
Rio de Janeiro, December 5, 2023. 

 
Rinaldo Pecchio Junior 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 
Transmissora Aliança de Energia Elétrica S.A. 

 


